From: Manuela Martínez Regúlez

To: Brian Wulf

Date: Saturday, May 20, 2000 12:47 PM

Subject: MRI

Dear Joyce,

This is to give you good news about Matthew. His last MRI scan showed a tremendous progress in myelination. His cerebral myelin now corresponds to a normal child of his age! There are now just two small spots remaining to properly myelinate: one in the brainstem and another one in the occipital lobe. I hope these will also normalize with time.

I do not yet have the results of the spectrospcopy. I will let you know when I have them. Please, tell me if Matthew is taking lamb brains and how much. His plasmalogen levels were not so good this time as they were last October, and this can be improved with eating brain phospholipids.

Best wishes,

Manuela Martinez